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How privileged one must be to think all eligible voters are able to vote in person, and 

especially in time in when making voting accessible to all voters is absolutely VITAL 

for not only our state but our country! To assume that large groups of eligible Oregon 

voters are able to leave work to wait in line for possibly hours on end, leave their 

children with someone, or are even physically able to stand in line for long periods of 

time to exercise their constitutional right to vote is privileged mentality by lawmakers 

and government officials who obviously do not know, or simply do not care about the 

struggles facing their own constituents. We have seen other states try to use these 

same harmful tactics to try to disenfranchise and control the voting rights of large 

groups of eligible voters. I am extremely disappointed that a state like Oregon would 

even be considering this. 


